
To Whom it May Concern, 

I strongly believe that Option 1 (Keep homeopathy regulated the way it is) 

should be the only option for the future of Homeopathy in Australia. 

Options 3 and 4 would be to the detriment of Australian public health and 

would send Australia back to the dark ages. I strongly oppose these 2 options. 

If we are to move forward, Homeopathy needs to be kept as an important 

modality option for all to be able to access. 

Proper unbiased studies need to be undertaken to correct the latest 

Homeopathic review, as the inaccuracies have since been pointed out about 

how that was undertaken. It would be unjust to ban Homeopathy in Australia 

based on this incorrect study. 

Again, Option 1 (Keep homeopathy regulated the way it is) should be the only 

option for the future of Homeopathy in Australia. 

Regards, 

 

 

 




